
 

 

K1: What do I want to be?  

During our Unit ‘ How we organise 

ourselves’, we are inquiring about 

communities. Learners from K1 have 

been discussing what they want to be 

when they grow up. They have been 

ristakers throughout our learning 

tasks. Here is an example of one of 

our learners. Scan the QR code to find 

out more! 

Y1/2: Online and organised  

Years 1 and 2 have embraced the op-

portunity to show their maturity and 

learning through their use of technolo-

gy, during our online learning. They 

have been able to join meetings, pre-

sent work online and produce quality 

work while at home, with their parents' 

support. Praise and thanks go to all the 

mums and dads during this challenging 

time, for their help at home with their 

children's development. 

Y4/5: Working together! 

Requirements: Year 4 and 5 had the 

opportunity to reunite as a whole class 

in order to perform our class created 

quatrain for the end of the year show. 

Despite the technical challenges of hav-

ing a whole group production online 

patience endured and we believe we 

managed to make a great little video. 

We hope everyone tunes into the end 

of the year show to watch the fruits of 

our labour. 
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  At this time of the term, we are busy working on reports and it has been such a privilege to have been able to read these and see all 

the amazing progress that our learners have accomplished. What has really struck me this year, is the success our learners have displayed 

across a range of our learning areas from academics to dance, arts, music and physical education. It is truly a benefit of our IB curriculum 

that our learners have these opportunities. 

  Our Year 6 learners have just completed the PYP Exhibitions. Our learners, and their teachers, have been working hard to inquire into 

a subject of their own interest, take some action and to present it back to our community. It was wonderful to see Year 6 take charge of 

their learning and begin to realise that they can make a difference. Well done Year 6! 

  Finally, we are so excited to be back face to face soon. This will be a great chance to reconnect and end the year on a high. We will 

have one final newsletter of the year which is planned as a celebration so please look out for that. We are also busy planning our online end 

of year event as well for Friday 25 June.  

Best regards 

Dr. Lindsay Stuart 

Y6: PYP Exhibition  

Year 6 presented their Exhibition Pro-

jects centred around the theme of small 

things can bring about a big change. It 

enabled the children to display many of 

the Learner Profile attitudes and attrib-

utes that they have developed during 

the PYP. The presentations were about 

Mental Health, Robots, Heart and Lung 

Disease, Plastic Waste and The Red Lo-

tus Lake. Well done Year 6! 

Student success at UDIS: Bowon  

Here is Bowon using drawing software 

at home to complete a task about the 

Earth’s natural resources. Bowon has 

also been super organised and was able 

to create his own personal organiser, 

to keep him aware of what times his 

lesson meetings are each day. Keep up 

the good work Bowon! 

Languages at UDIS: Thai literature  

Year 7/8 have been learning about Thai 

literature and the folk tales that have 

been passed down locally from genera-

tion to generation. We have focused on 

the Southern folk tales, Ta Mong Lao 

(ตาม่องล่าย) and learners have had fun inter-

preting what these are about and shar-

ing their opinions. We then tied these 

back to local places such as "Mae Ram-

phueng Beach". 

Staff intro: Ms. Charlie  
Charlie is an EY Teacher at UDIS and is 

also involved with our Learning Support 

department. She enjoys travelling around 

Thailand to experience the culture, the 

food and visiting temples. Charlie is cur-

rently learning to speak Brazilian Portu-

guese and enjoys cooking new recipes at 

home. She also loves to have video calls 

with her friends and family in the UK, 

Brazil and other countries around the 

world. 
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School notice/PTA/Board  

Over the past week both the PTA and 

the School Board have held important 

meetings that have focused on the de-

velopment of a school action plan for 

2021/2022. The action plan is drawn 

from the feedback of our community 

so thanks to all those who have given 

feedback into this for the school.  

Staff for 2021/2022 

Check out our staff lineup on          

our website or with the QR 

code.  

Events: 

25 June   Final day of Term 3  

      (new finish date) 

9 August  Start of Term 1 2021/2022  

      (no changes) 


